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As the Erasmus+ inclusive learning project SIMPL4ALL progresses, the diverse team 

met in Graz to discuss the project and to plan next steps. 

 

The project is making great strides. In October project partners met in Graz to review the 

project´s progress and to discuss  its outcomes so far. Then meeting was a successful exchange 

between Fondazione Progetto Autismo FVG, Cuorementelab Impresa Sociale, Zavod Risa, Les 

Apprimeurs, Logopsycom, Instituto de Tecnicas Educativas -ITE from Madrid, EnAIP FVG and our 

hosts from LebensGroß GmbH. 
 

 

 

 

The meeting was combined with a tour of one of LebensGroß´s facilities, namely Café Famoos. 

Participants were given a comprehensive insight into the inclusive work of the bakery and café. 

The patisserie (bakery and café) was created to offer people with disabilities an inclusive 

workplace and training centre. 

 

In the bakery and café, people with disabilities work together with professionals from the service 

(or restaurant) industry and they thrive in an inclusive and fun work environment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The project partners were in Graz from 17 to 18 October 2023. 
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The Simpl4all team is getting ready for the upcoming Learning, Teaching and Training Activity 

(LTTA) in Mons, Belgium, which will take place from 21 to 23 November 2023. This LTTA will be 

hosted by LogoPsyCom and offers will provide enriching workshops for its participants. Topics such 

as how to value ideas, self-awareness and critical thinking in the context of inclusive education will 

be addressed. Esteemed experts from Italy, Slovenia, Austria, France, Spain and Belgium were 

invited to contribute their valuable insights. Stay tuned for more updates as we prepare for an 

impactful LTTA experience.  

 

  

The project partners were impressed by 

the concept and design of the café. They 

enjoyed some tasty pastries and the 

beautiful art work on the walls, which 

was created by LebensGroß artists.  

from an (a LebensGroß) art studio. 


